
Our response… 

We also did not think School Cloud was the best or most practical                   

solution for us as a school. Therefore we have taken the decision this year 

to go back to the previous method where you will be asked to complete a 

paper form. This will be coming out in the near future.  

 

You told us… 

That School Cloud and the club    

allocation meant that a small       

number of children did not get any 

clubs they wanted. 

                 Our response… 

As much as we would like this to, it is just not possible. We have approximately 700    

children eating at lunchtime and over 400 of these have a school dinner. Time to Eat 

holds a maximum of 180 children. In order to get the children through in the allocated 

time, and it not impact on curriculum time we have no choice but to do it in this way. 

 

You asked us… 

If all children could eat in ‘Time to 

Eat’ rather than those having packed 

lunches eat in their classroom. 

Our response… 

We understand from a parents / carers perspective it could be seen that things are not dealt 

with as others feel they should be. We can assure you all behaviour is managed in line with 

our school policy. We are also pleased to inform you that this year one of our focus areas will 

be developing the children's behaviour for learning and their learning behaviours. 

 

A small number of you said... 

There needs to be a greater focus on 

the behaviour of a small number of 

children and how they are supported. 

      Our response… 

As a school we continue to do our very best to balance and meet 

the needs of all our children. The development of our Behaviour  

Curriculum and changes to the way we approach Character      

Education this year, will further support this. 

 

You said... 

You would like the school to continue 

to ensure well-being is prioritised 

along with academic development. 

Thank you to all those who completed our most 

recent   questionnaire. We received 210 responses 

out of a parent population of over 1000.  

Read on to find out about what you told us! 

‘I love being a part of the Clockhouse family. That is really 

what it feels like as a parent. The link between home and 

school is seamless. Communication is frequent and clear 

and if you have a question you always get an answer’ 

‘I am thankful to the school as they helped my 

child to settle in and feel welcome coming from 

a different country and continent altogether.’ 

‘My daughter has really loved being at school and 

I'm so impressed with how much she has learnt. 

Thankyou to her teachers and everyone who's      

involved to make her first year very enjoyable’ 

Thank you for your feedback.                         

We hope you found this useful! 


